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- Thank you to all our Members who renewed their memberships and a special thanks for 

those who sent “extra” with their fees!  We greatly appreciate everyone’s support over the 
years and truly hope 2021 will be a healthier one that will allow us to get together and 
work on our projects. 
 

- Thank you Todd Lester for posting the revised Christmas card on the Granite Creek 
Facebook page! 

 
- Thank you Roy Roberts for donating some neat old Princeton postcards.  I will put them 

up at the Cabin next spring when we are able to get back in.   


